
 

 Watertown High School PTO 

324 French Street, Watertown CT 06795 
Facebook: WHS Community 

 
September 1, 2023 
 
Dear Watertown High School Family, Parents, Teachers and Administrators: 

 
The Watertown High School PTO would like to extend a warm welcome to all of our students and their 
families.  Currently we are a very small group of parents that need help continuing to run PTO at WHS. 
 
At this time, we meet the 4th Wednesday of the month at 7pm in the WHS Library.  This is our 
opportunity to connect with and receive updates from WHS administration. 
 
What our PTO funds currently support:  

- A Teacher Appreciation Lunch 

- WHS PTO Scholarship: Currently awarded to two high school seniors. 

- Small Discretionary Fund: To cover minimal operational expenses, budget referendum awareness (last 

year we helped purchase lawn signs), and miscellaneous WHS community needs. 

- The above totals about $3000, additionally we support Project Graduation 

 
What we need: 

- Financial Support– At least $10 from each family would allow us to continue to provide the 
current initiatives above without the need to for additional time-consuming fundraisers.  
**Everyone who makes a donation by Thursday September 27th will be entered into a 
raffle to receive a $25 Amazon gift card! ** 
 

- PTO Board Members– We are in desperate need of a few parents who are able to continue running 
PTO at WHS.  In these post pandemic years, we have less help than ever before and are in jeopardy of 
not having enough people to continue to run a PTO.  
 

- Project Graduation Planning Committee- In order to continue our beloved tradition of holding an 
all-night party at WHS after graduation, we need a committee to plan it.  

 
Let us know how you can help:  Follow QR Code or return form below to WHS…   
 
Name: _____________________________________________________________ 
 
Cell Phone:  _____________________________ Email: ____________________________________________ 
 
Student Name: __________________________________ Grade: _________ (List additional students on back) 

 
 Donation: $ ____________   

Make checks payable to WHS PTO and mail to WHS or drop off in WHS office or  
Venmo: Megan Pienczykowski @ mpien 

 I would like to be a PTO BOARD MEMBER 
 I would like to be on the PROJECT GRADUATION PLANNING COMMITTEE 

 
Thank you for supporting WHS PTO and our WHS Community 
Contact:  Megan Pienczykowski meganp77@att.net or Cell: 203-232-3326 

mailto:meganp77@att.net

